July 2024

Dear Class RK soon to be 1B,



It was so brilliant meeting all of you and starting to get to know each other this week. I am really looking forward to being your teacher in September and have already started planning some exciting lessons for the start of the term. I have written you a postcard so that you can know all about what I'll be up to over the summer. I have also included a photograph of Mrs Woodyatt, Mrs Williams and I so you'll be able to remember what we look like in September!

If you would like to send a postcard into school for us to share when we return to school in September, I would absolutely love to hear about the amazing places you have visited and I'm sure the rest of 1B will too!

Over the summer holidays you will probably want to start gathering equipment, ready for the start of term. If so, I would like to let you know about the things you will need and those that you will not.

All your belongings will need to come to school in your blue book bag (no rucksacks please). You will not need to bring a pencil case as we will provide all the stationery you need throughout the year. Your reading diary needs to come to school every day with your reading book slotted inside it so that we can easily read with you in your lessons. Your named water bottle needs to be in school every day. On hotter days, you will need a sun hat to give you some protection. Please keep all toys and precious things at home as we won't want them to get lost or damaged at school.

Our PE days will be shared with you via the Parent App closer to the return in September. On PE days, please come to school wearing a white polo shirt with the Pitmaston logo, black shorts (black joggers in colder months), trainers/pumps and a navy jumper/cardigan with the Pitmaston logo. Please make sure all your belongings are named!

I hope you have a lovely, relaxing summer- see you in September.

Miss Brewis







Miss Brewis, Mrs Williams & Mrs Woodyatt

Hello RK (soon to be 1B!),

I can't wait for September and I hope you're as excited as I am to start Year 1! I am so happy we were able to spend some time together this week, I feel very lucky to have you all in my class next year, especially now that we all know each other's names and faces! I've had so much fun teaching you, learning poems and getting to know all about you this week. I particularly enjoyed creating our belonging tree display- you've all done such an amazing job at helping to make our classroom special for September.

I have had lots of conversations with Mrs Keating who has told me all about how special each of you are and what a wonderful class you're going to be. I am so happy I will be getting to know you even better in September.

It is nearly time for the summer holidays. I'm sure you're all going to have a fantastic summer and get up to lots of exciting things. Perhaps you might like to send a postcard to school over the holidays if you would like to share your summer adventures when we see each other again in September! I will be going away to France with my family, finding some pretty seashells at the beach and hoping for lots of lovely weather so I can go on some nice dog walks in the sunshine.

Mrs Woodyatt, Mrs Williams and I have so many exciting things planned for you next year and we can't wait to welcome you into Year 1!

I hope you have a lovely summer and I can't wait to hear all about it in September. See you soon.





